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Direction issued to Limejump Energy Limited by the Gas and Electricity Markets 

Authority pursuant to paragraph 11.1 of the Standard Licence Condition 11 

(Compliance with codes Industry Codes) of the Electricity Supply Standard 

Licence.  

 

1. This direction is issued by the Gas and Electricity Markets Authority (the “Authority”) 

pursuant to paragraph 11.1 of the Standard Licence Condition 11  (“SLC 11.1”) of the 

Electricity Supply Standard Licence (the “Licence”) granted under section 6(1)(d) of the 

Electiricty Act 1989 to Limejump Energy Limited (the “Licensee”). 

 

2. SLC 11.1 of the Electricity Supply Standard Licence provides that the Authority may, after 

consulting with the Licensee and any other person of body likely to be affected, give a 

direction relieving the Licensee in whole or in part of its obligations to comply with the Grid 

Code. 

 

3. The Authority hereby directs pursuant to SLC 11.1, that the Licensee is relieved of its 

obligations under SLC 11.1 of the Licence to comply with the requirement set in BC1.4, 

BC1.A.1.3.1, BC1.A.1.3.2 and BC1.A.1.5 of the Grid Code for the data refered to in those 

clauses to be submitted at a Grid Supply Point (GSP) level for Limejump Energy Limited BMUs 

(for AG-ALIM01, AG-BLIM01, and AG-ELIM01). 

 

4. This Direction shall take effect from 9 July 2018 and shall remain in effect until 

implementation of GC0097 decision if approved or a further direction is issued if GC0097 is 

not approved. 

 

 

Signed  

 

 

 

 

Steven Becker 

Head of ESO, SO/DSO, Systems & Network - Duly authorised on behalf of the 

Authority  

 

Dated: 06/07/2018  

 

The Company Secretary 

Limejump Ltd. 

Unit 2.13, Canterbury Court, 

Kennington Park, 1-3 Brixton Road, 
London, SW9 6DE 

Direct Dial: 0203 263 9600 

Email: Steven.Becker@ofgem.gov.uk 

 

Date: 6 July 2018 
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